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With the kick off of our Summer Lunch program on June 12" 2017, we had 240 students
participate as well as 114 adults. The turnout was great and everyone had an awesome
time.

Manday thru Friday we have three locations doing breakfast and lunch which are BES, BMS
and Babb

Four locations on the Food Bus Mobile

Old Low Rent
e |ow Rent

e Sinclair Drive (Femaville)
Starr School

Two locations on the Food Truck Mobile Sites

e New Blackfeet Homes
e Skate Park

As pf today an average of 35 children at Browning Elementary are enjoying summer
brdakfast and 200 children are enjoying summer lunch meals.

An average of 60 children at Browning Middle School is enjoying summer breakfast and 150
children are enjoying summer lunch.

The six mobile locations and Babb are also accumulating respective numbers of children
participating in the summer lunch program with numbers around 220 meals a day.

An average of 200 students is enjoying their summer supper at Napi Elementary.

In gonclusion on an average day for all of our locations including breakfast, lunch and dinner
welare serving around 865 meals a day.
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